Minister Dacic and Ambassador Nabhan express their pleasure at the current level of bilateral relations b
Wednesday, 12 September 2018.
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First Deputy Prime Minister of the Republic of Serbia and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic
received today Ambassador of the State of Palestine in Belgrade Mohammed Nabhan, in the
context of a regular exchange of views.

In a substantive talk, First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs lvica Dacic and
Ambassador of the State of Palestine Mohammed Nabhan expressed great pleasure at the
current level of bilateral relations between the two countries and a readiness to further develop
them in the upcoming period, in line with their mutual interests.

The collocutors stressed, in particular, the urgency of holding a session of the Joint Committee,
the need to promote visa policies and increase the number of scholarships for Palestinian
students in the context of the project "The World in Serbia".




